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February 1, 2024.

AEP
Mike Lepley

740-981-5133

At T.R. 80 STA. 11+48 an existing power pole will be relocated to STA.11+48, Offset Rt. 6’ and have a 
push pole attached. The relocated power pole will be cornered at the L/A R/W and residential property 
line, near the proposed curb on the South side of T.R.80. The structure relocation will be completed 
before the March 21, 2024, sale date.  

AT&T
Rob Fey

419-508-0395

AT&T has 3 above ground facilities at TR 80 at STA. 11+48 being relocated.  Buried cable connecting to 
the facilities and beyond will be investigated and adjust depth if as needed to avoid work conflict. The 
relocated above ground facilities will be built South of the relocated AEP power pole, inside the Ohio 
Bell easement and outside of project work limits. The proposed relocations completion is May 1, 2024.  

A buried cable crossing US68 @ STA. 611+50 of the C/L will remain.

Columbia Gas

Adam Hamman

419-427-3219

Columbia Gas has communicated their facilities along TR 80 but did not find any conflicts within the 
construction plans.  

Hancock Wood Cooperative

Andy Fisher

800-445-4840

Hancock Wood Cooperative has reviewed the plans and communicated no facilities within the defined 
project area. 



Buckeye Cable

Michael Shehan

419-424-7121

 Buckeye Cable has communicated they currently have no facilities within the construction work limits.  

Findlay Sanitary Sewer

Jeremy Kalb

419-424-7121

No sanitary sewer conflicts reported by the City of Findlay. 

Findlay Water Department

Jeremy Kalb

419-424-7121

No water conflicts reported by the City of Findlay. 
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